GENOVA 44
MEXICO CITY
MEXICO, D. F.

Dear Dgnnie

PO

I hope that you had a good trip northe I cannot tell you
how much Marion and I enjoyed the stay which you have mede with
us here, and we wish that it could have lasted longer. I also
need not tell you how much I appreclate, completely aside from
the pleasure of having you here, the invaluable help you ghve
us in so many things during your stay,

This morning I received a letter dated Sgptember 18
from Dre. Salvador Zubirdn of the Hospital de Enfermedades
de la Nutricldn, of which I send you a copy and which is
self-explanatory, He also sent me s copy of his letter of the
same date addressed to the Hgineman Foundatiaen 1in acknowledg-
ment and eppreciation of the generous gift of the Foundation
to the Hospital,

This 1s just a very brief and hurried note, but I did
want to send you a copy of this letter from Dre Zubirén,

I hope to be writing you again on other matters later in
the wesk,

With all good wishes,

Cordially 7ﬂd faithfully yours,
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GeorgSjS. Mgssersmith,

DeNeHgineman, Esq.,
Amitas : il
50 Broadway /
New York L, NW.Y. /
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